
August 2020 
Dear Mayfield Residents, 
You may be wondering why or noticed that our Town Council meetings have been electronic, 
and that we don’t have the Town Hall open when we have an electronic meeting. We do this in 
accordance with the Governor's Executive Order 2020/005 which suspends portions of the Open 
and Public Meetings Act while Utah has declared a State of Emergency.   
A full copy of this order can be found here 
https://coronavirus-download.utah.gov/Governor/Electronic-Meetings-Order.pdf​ or at Town Hall. We 
want to continue to promote good health and safety in our community. We will continue this 
practice until the orders expire. On each agenda that is posted you will see a link to the zoom 
website (​https://zoom.us/join​) and a meeting ID # 215-070-8960 for each meeting.  This ID # 
stays the same for every meeting. Please continue to watch for posted agendas and join us 
electronically!  

Heads up: 

South Sanpete School District shows the first day back to school is August 

20th. You may have noticed that schools returning to face-to-face in classroom 

instruction are asking students to wear face masks For more 

information go to ​https://ssanpete.org/  
Reminder: 

It is closed burn season from June 1 thru October 31. Also note, Mayfield has adopted the 

State of Utah Dept. of Natural Resources’ Fire Restriction Order.  This means no open fires 

of any kind, no discharging or use of fireworks including explosive targets, no 

cutting,welding or grinding metal in areas of dry vegetation, and no operating a motorcycle or ATV 

without an approved and working spark arrestor. A copy of the full Fire Restriction Order can be viewed 

online at ​https://utahfireinfo.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/2020_CentralUtahFireRestrictions_8x11P.pdf​ or 

at Town Hall.  
The Mayfield Irrigation Co. has posted the watering schedule for irrigation users at the town 
bulletin.  Please contact them with any questions at 435-851-0697. 
Thank you for taking the time to move broken down vehicles and/or trailers from the 

areas in front of your properties along the streets.  We are continuing to improve in this 

area and ask for your continued compliance. 

Additionally, thank you for your patience the last couple months. At odd times you may have 
found the Town office closed.  Amanda has been in some training on different days, as well as 
summer vacation. As always if you have any concerns or questions stop by Town Hall Mon-Thur 
8:30-4:00 or call us at 435-528-5061.  
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